
Hawaii, 25. April 2008

Professional Yachtsman and Navigator
Your Message in a Bottle from the 13.Juli 2008

Hello Mr Robinson,

... with this letter I send you my written application.
I like to support your trip around the World, because I am very reliable and I 
am interrested in other countries.

I have collected first work experience as a Navigator on the ships Estonia and 
Titanic. Especially the Captain of the Titanic spoke positvly about me:“Your 
are my last Navigator!“.

Now I am looking for a new challenge. I need some new experience! 

My level of physical fitness is very high. Last month I survived the urban jun-
gle of Manhatten. Only equipped with a hand towel. 
Three months ago I was at a Ku Klux Klan-meeting with my black friend. I 
hope, I broke the world record of running as a tar-chick.

Many Greatings

Mark B. Friday

Never come back tours
Mr. Robinson

Palmway 1
90091 Lost Iland

Mark B. Friday

Under the Docks 20  112345 Hawai Mobil: +99 179 5092977
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